
 

On December 16, 2015 at 11:00pm two white subjects entered the Rutter’s on N Main St in Stewartstown Borough. 

These subjects possessed a baseball bat and threatened the store clerk demanding money and cigarettes. The subjects 

fled the store towards Charles St with an undisclosed amount of money and several packs of cigarettes. During their 

flight they were seen entering a four door sedan with a broken rear window parked nearby. Anyone with information 

regarding this robbery is asked to contact Southern Regional Police at 717-235-3944 or York County Crime Stoppers at 

877-409-4321. 

 



 


